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Visiting the GGP Central Hub: A Brazilian testimonial 

Victor Leocádio is a PhD Candidate in Demography at the Center for 

Development and Regional Planning (CEDEPLAR) of the Federal 

University of Minas Gerais (Brazil). His PhD project is about fertility intentions 

and gender equity, two topics that are well covered in the Generations and 

Gender Survey (GGS). 

“My University awarded me with a grant to go abroad to work on my PhD for 6 

months. Since I was already working with GGS data, I decided to contact the 

GGP Central hub to arrange a research visit to the Netherlands Interdisciplinary 

Demographic Institute (NIDI) in the Hague. In July 2022, I became a guest 

member of the GGP Central Hub team. Visiting the GGP has been a fruitful 

experience. I’ve been given the chance to work with brand new GGS-II data. 
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 Revising the GGS follow-up questionnaire: 

Watch it now! 

Based on these analyses I wrote a paper on fertility together with the director of 

the GGP, Prof. Dr. Anne Gauthier and colleagues. I also worked on a data 

quality assessment and was able to observe the complex tasks involved in 

conducting a cross-country survey. NIDI is a welcoming social environment, 

and the entire GGP team is extremely friendly and qualified. I much 

enjoyed the many interesting discussions, talks, and attending the Dutch 

Demography Day 2022 conference.” 

Are you a PhD researcher or Post-doc looking for an opportunity for a research 

visit? A stay at the GGP Central Hub might fit your ambitions. Feel free to reach 

out to us via ggp@nidi.nl 

The fifteenth webinar of the GGP-Connect seminar series was held on the 

22nd of November at 13:00 (CEST). On behalf of the GGP Questionnaire Task 

Force, Monika Mynarska talked about ‘Revising the GGS follow-up (wave 

2) questionnaire’. In the presentation she outlined the content and revisions

for the GGS follow-up (wave 2) questionnaire as proposed by the 

Questionnaire Task Force . 

The Questionnaire Task Force was mandated by the GGP consortium board 

to revise the existing wave 2 questionnaire, especially to simplify and shorten 

it to facilitate web-based administering. The follow-up questionnaire is likely to 

cover about 50% of the baseline questionnaire. This also frees up space for 

user-suggested questions and modules. 
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If you want to learn more about which items are likely to reappear in the 

GGS follow-up questionnaire you can catch up on this GGP-connect 

webinar here 

Fieldwork update 

Austria has started Wave 1 of fieldwork early November. The national team 

sent out 14,000 invitation letters  including a 2-euro coin to a simple random 

sample from the population register. The conditional incentive is a voucher with 

a value of 20 euro. The survey's main mode is CAWI, but CATI is also offered 

with the second postal reminder. So far 32% of invitees completed the 

questionnaire. Soon, a stratified sample will be invited to participate. The 

stratification is based on the representativeness of the net sample so far. A 

second stratified sample will follow later. The age range is 18-59. 

The Netherlands started the first phase of W1 fieldwork late November. In this 

first phase (gross N = 2000),  two incentive structures will be tested 

experimentally. In addition, there will be a costs and benefits analysis 

of sending a third postal reminder versus telephone recruitment for those 

invitees who did not respond after the second reminder. The second and 

main phase of the fieldwork is planned for spring 2023. All interviews will be in 

CAWI mode. The age range is 18-59. 
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Meanwhile, field work operations in the city of Buenos Aires were completed in 

Pilot fieldwork in Taiwan started end of October. In total, 2100 invitation letters 

were sent out, 1260 people were invited by postal mail and the rest is invited by 

fieldworkers at the door. The mode is CAWI only, including experiments that 

combine recruitment strategy and different incentives. So far, 11% completed 

the questionnaire. 

the last week of November. Fieldwork in Uruguay is scheduled to end mid-

December. 

Join the 7th GGP user conference in Poland 

Hybrid | 14-15 September 2023 | Warsaw, Poland 

The Generations & Gender Programme is excited to announce that the 7th 

GGP User Conference will take place on 14-15 September at the Warsaw 

School of Economics in Poland. We invite researchers working with data from 

the Generations and Gender Survey, the GGP Contextual Database, or the 

Harmonized Histories to present and discuss their most recent methodological 

approaches and empirical findings. The GGP User Conference provides a 

platform for the exchange of ideas among existing and new GGP users, 

policymakers, and the research community at large. We especially encourage 

submission of papers using data of recently conducted rounds of the 

GGS  as well as papers providing new methodological insights. Moreover, 

we encourage papers using longitudinal or multi-country data. 
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The conference will be hybrid, allowing researchers to join us both online or in 

person in Warsaw. There is no fee for the conference, but places are limited. 

The call for abstracts will open in January 2023 and the deadline for abstract 

submission will be the end of February 2023. Stay tuned to this newsletter for 

further updates. 

Upcoming Events 

 16th GGP-connect webinar: Brienna Perelli-Harris and Olga

Maslovskaya  | United Kingdom, December 13 13:00-14:00 CET 

Latest Publications 

Sladká, D., & Kreidl, M. (2022). Práce z domova, konflikty mezi prací a rodinou 

a kvalita partnerství v době pandemie covidu-19. Sociologický časopis / Czech 

Sociological Review, 58(4), 373-399. doi:10.13060/csr.2022.024 
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Zvoníček, T., Kreidl, M., & Fučík, P. (2022). Partnership Satisfaction and 

Conflict among Czech Couples during the Pandemic-related Employment 

Insecurity. Sociální studia / Social Studies(Online first ), 1-24. 

doi:10.5817/SOC2022-20990 

Visit the GGP Site 




